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TRUST TERRITORY OF THE PACIFIC ISLANDS
EBEYE FIELD HOSPITAL

EBEYE, KWAJALEIN. M.IS. 96970

October 21, 1975

Mr. William H. Morrison
Travel Coordinator

Pacific Test Division
531 Ohohia street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96819

Dear Mr. Morrison

I am just writing this letter on behalf of my patients from Utrik and
Ronglap atolls. I was thinking that you may have some idea regarding the
money which has been appropriated by AEC to use for any referral patiets
from both atolls.

As you know I have a Ronglapese family and a woman from Utrik who are in
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Eveye now waiting to return home. these people are entitled to get this com-

pensation during their stay on Ebeye.

I have informed our Director of Health Service on Majuro about these patients
two months ago but he has been awaiting a reply from Saipan about this money.

As you know these patients from both atolls have been seeing we constantly
about this money that they need it for their food and other necessities while
waiting to return to Utrik and Ronglap.

Your advice on this situation would be greatly appreciated. thank you for
assisting we on this regard.

Singerely yours,

(feelsasao Korean
Medical Officer In-Charge
Eeeye, Kwajalein Marshall Is.

ee: File

9052212

REPOSITORY doe/.2ASO

COLLECTION DEWV
L228 “Ertan# 3"

Biom bo - Dr. CerAto
a

BOX No.

FOLDEA

e
e



BATE NUMBER

oc .

SOSUL (4
INADVERTENTLY SKIPPED


